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Preparations for the Midterm Review of the International Arrangement on Forests   

https://documents-dds-ny.un.org/doc/UNDOC/GEN/N22/438/29/PDF/N2243829.pdf?OpenElement


https://www.fao.org/3/cc4405en/cc4405en.pdf
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understanding of the multi-sectoral nature of forests and a better relationship between forests and water, climate, 
biodiversity, energy, food security, poverty alleviation, and health. 
 
10. The development of the CPF Strategic Vision 2030, Policy Document, and Workplans, have contributed to 
structuring the CPFs ways of working but have not yet led to a clear and agreed focus of its work. However, in respect 
of the suitability of establishing criteria for membership of the partnership, the assessment indicates that the CPF 
Policy Document specifies the criteria for membership sufficiently, and that it would be helpful to clarify the 
applicat
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a) Progress made by CPF in carrying out its functions towards the objectives of the IAF, including provision of 
scientific and technical advice to the Forum, including on emerging issues   
 
CPF has made important progress in carrying out its functions, including by supporting the work of the Forum, and 
its members  through provision of technical and scientific inputs, and data, reducing reporting burdens, enhancing 
monitoring and assessment by developing a global core set of forest-related indicators, raising awareness on forests, 
including through its communication activities on the International Day of Forests, including the video spot, and 
other outreach activities, the CPF Wangari Mathai Award, , sustainable wood for a sustainable world (SW4SW), 
Global Forest Expert Panels, and others.   

 
i. It was noted that it is helpful for the CPF to assist in the development of technical capacity of UNFF member 

countries through organizing training workshops and seminars.  
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ii. It was mentioned that a few members of the CPF have integrated the UNSPF and GFGs in their operational 

programmes, and there may be a need to see why other members of the CPF have not done that. Some participants 
cautioned about the potential difficulties for some CPF members to do that, as they have their specific mandates 
from the respective governing bodies. In this respect, it was suggested that an 




